
 

June 7, 2023 

 

Dear Bunker Hill Families: 

 

Today at approximately 9:00am, we had our monthly security drill.  This drill was an evacuation drill 

situation. We then quickly moved to a “secure” status. 

In an evacuation drill, it is very similar to the protocol to a fire drill.  The real difference is that the 

situation does not involve a fire, but the process of evacuation is the same.   

As we re-entered the building, we continued to get updated warnings about Air Quality.  Once the 

district personnel indicated the alerts from the National Weather Service and communicated that 

directive, we moved inside. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


